
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PAT MCCRORY  ANTHONY J. TATA 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

April 14, 2014 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

Subject:  Invitation to Bid on Division Contract 
 

Project Descr iption:  DD00112  
 

The Department is requesting bids for grading, drainage, paving, and culvert work located on SR 
1309 (Old Fairground Road) over McCullens Branch in Johnston County  
 

MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING 
  
A mandatory pre-bid meeting is scheduled for Tuesday April 29, 2014 at 1:00 PM in the 
Division Four Conference Room located at 509 Ward Blvd. in Wilson. Bids received from 
companies which are absent from the pre-bid meeting will not be considered. 
 
Sealed Bids must be received in the Division Office at 509 Ward Blvd., Wilson, NC  27893 by 
2:00 PM  on Tuesday May 13, 2014.  Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet included in 
the proposals and display the following statement on the front of the envelopes: 
 

“ Quotation for  DD00112”  
 

The North Carolina Department of Transportation, in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of 
the Civil Rights of 1964 (78 Stat.252) and the Regulations of the Department of Transportation 
(49 C.F.R., Part 21), issued pursuant to such act, hereby notifies all bidders that it will 
affirmatively insure that the contract entered into pursuant to this notice will be awarded to the 
lowest responsible bidder without discrimination on the grounds of sex, race, color, or national 
origin. 
 

An electronic copy of the proposal may be downloaded for  bidding purposes at 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Division.aspx or can be e-mailed to interested bidders 
upon request.   
 
I t is the bidder’s responsibility to check the previously noted website for any and all 
addendums that may be posted for this  project.  Bids submitted without posted addendums will 
be rejected. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 

J. P. Page, PE 
Division Four Project Manager 
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